
Colorado Department of Labor and Employment 
Division of Oil and Public Safety – Compliance Section 
633 17th Street, Suite 500 
Denver, CO  80202-3610 

Phone: 303-318-8525 
Email: cdle_oil_inspection@state.co.us 
Web: www.colorado.gov/ops 

Temporary Closure Extension Request - UST & AST 
(Revised 4/4/2019) 

When a tank system is temporarily closed for more than 12 months, owners/operators must 
permanently close the tank system or return the tank(s) back to service. At the discretion of the 
Division of Oil and Public Safety (OPS), a 12-month extension may be granted. To request an 
extension, owners/operators must complete and submit this form to the Division of Oil and Public 
Safety via email or postal mail, along with a site assessment and current cathodic protection test 
results (if applicable). 

Please contact us at 303-318-8525 if you have any questions. 

To report a suspected or confirmed release discovered at temporary closure, please call the Division 
of Oil and Public Safety Technical Assistance line at 303-318-8547. 

Facility Information 

Facility Name: 

Facility ID: 

Facility Address: 
Contact Information 

Name: 

Company Name:  

Mailing Address:  

Phone Number: 

Email Address: 

Signature: 
         Supporting Documentation  

Date of Site Assessment:
           Reason for Temporary Closure Extension Request

(Please answer below)
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